
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF· 

Mr. Joseph Janeczek, PE, ARM 
Director- Global Environmental Programs 
& Corporate Social Responsibility I EHS 

Johnson Controls 
9 Roszel Road 
Princeton, New Jersey 08540 

Subject: Tyco Extension Request- Dye Testing 

LU-16J 

Tyee Fire Products, LP, Stanton Street Facility, Marinette, Wisconsin 
EPA RCRA Administrative Order Docket No. RCRA-05-2009-0007 
EPA Facility ID WID 006 1 25 215 

Dear Mr. Janeczek: 

Tyee Fire Products LP (Tyee) submitted the "Tyee Extension Request - Dye Testing" to the 
United States Environmental Protection Agency on May 1, 2017. The request proposes an 
extension on commencement of implementation of the dye test until May 1, 2018, which was 
previously required to be implemented by May 1, 2017. 

EPA agrees that the ongoing implementation of the Storm water Improvement Plan and comment 
response resolution associated with the dye testing need to be completed before implementation 
of the Dye Test Scope of Work. The August Walleye fishing tournament does not factor into 
EPA's decision to delay the Dye Test. Therefore, the EPA grants Tyee' s request for extension 
for implementing the Dye Test Scope of Work until May 1, 2018. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Co nor Neal of my staff at 312-886-7193 or 
neal. conor@epa. gov. 

Sincerely, 

>bi32~hief 
Remediation and Reuse Branch 
Land and Chemicals Division 
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cc: Kristin DuFresne, WDNR 
Richard Clarizio, US EPA 
Richard Mator, Johnson Controls 
Ryan Suennen, Tyco Fire Protection Products 
Jeff Danko, Tyco International 


